
Subject: Re: Follow up la brea and romaine
From: Media District
Date: 02/04/2016 12:54 PM
To: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
CC: John Irigoyen <John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Thank you so much for the follow up.  I spoke to the older gentleman with the hard hat on (Jeff) who promised me that they would move 
across the street on the other side of LaBrea no later than today.

FYI

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: "hmd.acevedo" <hmd.acevedo@yahoo.com>
Date: Thursday, February 4, 2016 at 12:48 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, "John Irigoyen@universalpro. com" <John.Irigoyen@universalpro.com>, Jim Omahen 
<jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Follow up la brea and romaine

Did a follow-up as request, spoke with Jeffrey and he was warned and advice of violation  (blocking side walk and loitering) he stated he will 
be moving asap just to give him a few minutes. We will be doing follow ups at this location. I will advise when subject subject relocates.


